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4th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 - Barking and Dagenham Junior Citizen - Thursday 12th June 

We are pleased to inform you that our Year 6 pupils will be attending the Barking and Dagenham 
Junior Citizen 2025 event on Thursday 12th June at the Romford TA Centre. 

This event is organised by the Metropolitan Police Service in collaboration with the London 
Borough of Barking and Dagenham, and includes contributions from the London Fire Brigade, 
London Ambulance Service, RNLI, and other local agencies. The day focuses on personal safety and 
aims to help children build confidence as they prepare to transition to secondary school. 

We will leave school promptly at 12:30pm and expect to return by approximately 4:00pm. Children 
should arrive at school at the usual time and wear their school uniform. They will have lunch at 
school before departure. 

We are also looking for adult volunteers to help supervise this trip. If you are available to assist, 
please email office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk with your child’s name, your name, and mobile 
number. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 


